Lisa Cassidy

To: Javier Canon
Subject: RE: Major Projects — New Request for Advice - MOD 1 - Yarrabee Battery Storage and Transport
Route (§SD-9237-Mod-1) (Narrandera Shire)

5 December 2019
Hi Javier

I refer to the request to the EPA, received on 4 December 2019, for advice in relation to SSD 9237 - MOD 1 - for
the Yarrabee Battery Storage and Transport Route.

As per our previous advice about this project the EPA has responsibilities for pollution control and environmental
management for scheduled activities under the Protection of the Environment Operations Act 1997. Based on the
information provided the activity is not a scheduled activity under the Protection of the Environment Operations
Act 1997 and the solar farm does not require an Environment Protection Licence.

Under the Protection of the Environment Operations Act 1997 Narrandera Shire Council will be the Appropriate
Regulatory Authority for pollution control and environmental management issues for this development.

The EPA has reviewed the information provided in support of the application and has no comment on the
modification. On this basis the EPA has no further comments to make in relation to this proposal and requires no
further consultation about the project.

If you have any further enquiries about this advice please contact me by telephoning 02 6969 0700.

Thanks

Craig Bretherton

Manager Regional Operations
Riverina Far West Region

South & West Branch, NSW Environment Protection Authority
& 02 6969 0700 Mobile @ 0427 223 516

craig.bretherton@epa.nsw.gov.au www.epa.nsw.gov.au ¥ @EPA_NSW
Report pollution and environmental incidents 131 555 (NSW only) or +61 2 9995 5555
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Please send all official electronic correspondence to riverina.farwest@epa.nsw.gov.au

From: no-reply@majorprojects.planning.nsw.gov.au [mailto:no-reply@majorprojects.planning.nsw.gov.au]
Sent: Tuesday, 3 December 2019 12:33 PM

To: EPA RSD Riverina Far West Region Mailbox <riverina.farwest@epa.nsw.gov.au>; EPA CSB PALMS Helpdesk
Mailbox <palms.helpdesk@epa.nsw.gov.au>

Cc: Javier Canon <Javier.Canon@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Subject: Major Projects — New Request for Advice - MOD 1 - Yarrabee Battery Storage and Transport Route (SSD-
9237-Mod-1) (Narrandera Shire)

The Department has sent you a request for advice in relation to the MOD 1 - Yarrabee Battery Storage and Transport Route.
Please sign in to your account to view the details of this request and to upload your advice.

If you have any enquiries, please contact Javier Canon at Javier.Canon@planning.nsw.gov.au.
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To sign in to your account click here or visit the Major Projects Website.
Please do not reply to this email.

Kind regards

Department of Planning, Industry and Environment
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This email is intended for the addressee(s) named and may contain confidential and/or privileged information.
If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender and then delete it immediately.

PLEASE CONSIDER THE ENVIRONMENT BEFORE PRINTING THIS EMAIL
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